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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

 

School Flashing Lights 
 
The Newman Government has once again delivered another election promise with new 
flashing school zone lights installed and operating. 
 
The lights have recently been installed and are operational at Coomera Anglican College, 
Coomera Springs State School, Saint Stephen’s College and Upper Coomera State College. 
 
Member for Albert, Mark Boothman said, “I am very pleased to announce the installation of 
these safety initiatives and they will be a constant reminder to drivers to watch out when 
children are about.  The 40 km per hour speed limit is something that all drivers must 
adhere to.  We all need to remember that children are very unpredictable and motorists 
must be aware. 
 
Mr Boothman was delighted to be invited by the principal of Coomera Springs State School, 
Mrs Martine Gill, to inspect the installation. 
 
Mrs Gill said, “Our students will now benefit from these new signs as will motorists that may 
not be familiar with the area.  Keeping your speed down around drop off and pick up times 
is very important as our school is located on a very busy stretch of road.” 
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